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   Dayspring Chapel  5500 Avenue G  Austin, TX  78751  512-451-0116              
Pastors: Greg Van Court, Max Smith, David Riedl, Cliff Green 
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Welcome to Dayspring!  Here are the announcements for the coming week: 
 

THE LORD’S DAY, 2/11/2018 
9:45 AM Sunday School--Adult Class 
       History of the Reformation: Two Confessions from London  
                                                     
 

11:00 AM Morning Worship  

 

338 "We Sing the Greatness of Our God" 
223 "How Marvelous! How Wonderful!" 
667 "Jesus Saves!" 
428 "Come Ye Sinners, Poor and Needy" 
42 "The Lord's My Shepherd, I'll Not Want" 
 
Responsive Reading: Psalm 87, page 815 

 
   Revelation 17-19 "The Fall of Babylon" 

 
 
 

WEDNESDAY, 2/14 
   5:45 PM Brown bag supper in the fellowship hall  
   6:30 PM Bible study: Wisdom from God: Matthew 7:13-14 
 
 

Next Week's Sermon Passage: Revelation 17:1-18 

 
 
 

NURSERY MINISTRY 
Today  – Jeanne and Philip Perry 
2/18 – Suzy and Cole Phillips; Rebekah Hughes 
2/25 –  Merry Wade; Abigail Van Court; Kristy Riedl 
3/4 – Nina, Faith, Carlie and Leah Estes; Emily Green 
 
 

 

SOUTH AUSTIN FELLOWSHIP 
Next Sunday, February 18, the South Austin Fellowship will have 
their casual meal and fellowship beginning at 5:00PM out at the 
Green's. Bring a dish or drinks to share. The South Austin Fellow-
ship meets monthly on the third Sunday evening of every month. All 
are welcome.  
 
A FUTURE AND A HOPE CONFERENCE 
A Future and A Hope (AFAH) Conference provides excellent infor-
mation and education for people who are interested in foster care or 
adoption. AFAH has served Central Texas families for 12 years and it 
is produced by Fostering Hope Austin and its church partners. The 
conference takes place on February 24 from 9:00-3:30 at Hill Coun-
try Bible Church NW. Childcare is available but limited. Cost is $25 
which includes lunch and materials. For more information and to 
register, visit https://www.fosteringhopeaustin.org/afah-conference/ 
 
ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING 
On Sunday evening, February 25, at 6:00PM, we will be gathering 
together here for our annual business meeting. Since we only hold 
one business meeting a year, all Dayspringers are expected to attend 
so please mark your calendars now. Before this meeting, it is vital for 
you to place your 2018 planning cards into the plate at the back of 
the chapel. 
 
TOGETHER FOR THE GOSPEL  
Together for the Gospel is a biennial conference held in Louisville, 
KY, and it will take place April 11-13 this year. The theme will be 
Together for the Gospel, Distinct from the World. Speakers will in-
cluded John Piper, John MacArthur, Al Mohler, David Platt, Kevin 
DeYoung and many others. For more information, visit t4g.org 
 
 


